
LA SOLANA CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION 
2010 Annual Board of Directors Organizational Meeting 
Sun City Grand – Palo Verde Room at the Sonoran Plaza 

Wednesday, February 17, 2010 
11:50 a.m. 

 
Open Session 

 
 
Call Meeting to Order 
Elaine Hall called the meeting to order. 
 
Ron Anthony, District Supervisor, City Property Management Company provided an 
explanation of Board positions. 
 
The following motions were made and approved by a 5-0 vote. 
 
Ann Ward, President (3-year term - expiring February 2013) 
Elaine Hall, Vice President (1-year term remaining - expiring February 2011) 
Ken Marks, Treasurer (2-year term - expiring February 2012) 
Barbara Magnusson, Secretary (1-year term remaining - expiring February 2011) 
Russ Anderson, Member at Large (3-year term - expiring February 2013) 
 
Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:05 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
JoAnne Wentzloff 
Recording Secretary 
 
 


